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NOTIFICATION

KEAM 2024
 

MEDICAL COURSES -CANDIDATES CAN ADD NRI CLAIM
In the case of candidates who have already submitted applications under
KEAM 2024 for admission to Medical  courses, facilities have been made
available for the addition of NRI Claim. The facility for addition of NRI
Claim to the already submitted application will be available on the website
www.cee.kerala.gov.in of the Commissioner for Entrance examinations up
to 19.07.2024, 11.59 PM. 

All candidates are requested to go through the Notification No:
CEE/152/2024-TA1 dated 27.03.2024 and Government approved KEAM
2024 Prospectus and  related Government orders available in the website
www.cee.kerala.gov.in before submission of the reservation claim. There
will be no opportunity to submit supporting documents later under any
circumstances.
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